Hammond, Abigail M

From: Everett, Jennifer

Sent: Thursday, December 03, 2015 4:00 PM

To: Hammond, Abigail M

Cc: Smith, Linda; Barnhardt, Art; Davies, Robert; Edwards, Jared; Hauser, Jennie; Bromby,
Craig A

Subject: Request for extension of review

Hi Abby,

We are requesting an extension for period of review regarding 15A NCAC 02L Section .0500 rules submitted on
November 19, 2015. This extension will allow us to take the rule package back to the Environmental Management
Commission (EMC) for approval of your technical change requests. The EMC’s regularly scheduled meeting is January 14,
2016. If approved by the EMC, we plan to have these rules considered on the RRC’s January 21 agenda.

Thank you.

Jennifer

Jennifer Everett
DEQ Rulemaking Coordinator
NC Department of Environmental Quality

919-707-8614 office
jennifer.everett@ncdenr.gov

1617 Mail Service Center
Raleigh, NC 27699
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